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DEAR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS
THE MEMBERS OF THE WINDSOR GARDEN CLUB HAVE STARTED A CAMPAIGN TO INFORM THE RESIDENTS OF OUR BEAUTIFUL TOWN OF THE PRESENCE OF INVASIVE PLANTS AND VINES IN OUR BACKYARDS, PARKS AND OPEN SPACES. BECAUSE OF THE NATURE OF THESE PLANTS, THEY WILL GROW UNCHECKED AND REPLACE OUR NATIVE SPECIES IF THERE IS NO INTERVENTION BY THE RESIDENTS OF OUR TOWN AND STATE.
WE ARE MODELING OUR EFFORTS ON A SIMILAR CAMPAIGN BY THE RESIDENTS OF GLASTONBURY. WE HAVE PROPOSED SEVERAL PROJECTS TO WORK TOGETHER TO RID THE LANDSCAPE OF THESE PESTS. ONE IS CALLED NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR WHERE WE CAN JOIN FORCES TO HELP EACH OTHER ON DESIGNATED DAYS TO CLEAR OUT THE VINES AND PLANTS. IN THE MEANTIME, I INVITE YOU TO WALK THROUGH YOUR PROPERTY AND LOOK FOR ANY VINES CLIMBING UP YOUR TREES OR SHRUBS THAT YOU HAVE NOT PLANTED YOURSELVES. THE MOST COMMON PROBLEMS THAT WE HAVE IN WINDSOR ARE POISON IVY(BE CAREFUL OF THIS ONE) AND BITTERSWEET. BITTERSWEET IS EASY TO IDENTIFY IN THE WINTER BY THE PRESENCE OF BRIGHT RED BERRIES. THE BIRDS TRY TO EAT THEM BUT THEY ARE PASSED ALMOST UNDIGESTED AND THE PROBLEM CONTINUES FROM THERE. 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER WITH YOUR NEIGHBORS OR WOULD LIKE TO HAVE SOME OF THE MEMBERS OF THE GARDEN CLUB TO COME TO YOUR PROPERTY TO ASSIST YOU, PLEASE EMAIL ME AT MAUREENVAGNINI@GMAIL.COM OR CALL ME OR TEXT ME AT 860-543-5863(CELL).
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION ON THIS MATTER. MAUREEN
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